
Prasheetha is an IT Centre student. Our
IT teacher, Prithviraj, sent us a few

words she had to say about her
experience:

‘I am studying in a computer training
program at the IT Centre. With the help
of Laia Foundation and Indian Futures,
I took the free computer training and

basic computer skills. Now I can operate
the computer without any help’.
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Indian Futures are in desperate need of
working Smartphones to help our university
students attend their online classes in India.

If you are upgrading your contract, have an
old smartphone lying in a drawer or are able
to donate a smartphone, please get in touch

with us by 1st July at
indianfuturesfundraising@gmail.com

Thank you!

Smartphone Donation Request!



Indian Futures had two very successful
fundraising events this month. The

‘Inspired by Love’ event at Manor Road
Gym sawAlanna reading her poetry about  

love, as well as Poppy returning for a
SareeNaSorry funshop, raising £173.

Our Table-Top Sale at Roger Lodge was a
lovely way to introduce Indian Futures to

the local neighbours and raised £125.

April’s Activities

In Barcelona, the students of Futuraula had
lots of fun selling fresh roses and books to
raise money for Indian Futures as part of
Sant Jordi Festival. Their excellent efforts

raised a total of 750€. 
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